
Special Meeting Minutes

Town Board, Plan Commission & Survey Committee

September 1, 2004
Meeting Called to order at 7:00 P.M. by Jerome Rosche, Chairman of Plan Commission and Survey Committee.

Members present from Plan Commission were:

Jerry Rosche

Mary Mayer

Robert Oldenburg

Richard Baumann

Sally Marver

Members present from Town Board were:

Bob Joslyn, Kristi Sorenson and Lester Laack.  Absent were Kris Hughes and Bob Bein.

Members present from Survey Committee were:  Barbara Drewry Zimmerman, Ron and Barb Joslyn, Robert Oldenburg, Richard Baumann and Dan Mullikin.

Others present were: Jerald Burg, Ann Denk, Mel Meyer and TOL Zoning Administrator Jami Scott.


Dave Such presented the results of the survey step by step and explained that the answers were typed exactly as they had been received.  No changes were made to either the spelling or grammar or any of the content.  


Mel Meyer felt it wasn't necessary to have both the Smart Growth Committee and the Survey, but as we did have both, he now hoped the other issues, brought out in the survey, could be dealt with by the government bodies.


Barbara Drewry-Zimmermann stated that people should realize when the new growth is directed to areas near villages, the town could lose these taxes through annexation. 


Barb Joslyn asked if ATV usage was increasing and was told that it certainly was but there are rules that should be followed.  This might be something that could be addressed on a county level.


The Smart Growth and Survey Committee have now completed their duties.  Discussion followed on how to make the information available to the public.  Dave Such suggested posting copies at the Town Hall for residents to view.  Bob Joslyn suggested this be done, and that he would seek approval of the Board of Supervisors at the next meeting, which is September 8, 2004.  He also felt it would be important to find out the feelings and plans of the active farmers in the Town of Lyndon concerning future land usage.

With all business concluded the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted

Sally Marver

Plan Commission Secretary
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